
 

 

Ref: RHY/Y6 

  

July  2020 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

Class of 2025 

  

As you know, my role is to help you and your child move smoothly and successfully from primary 
school into our secondary school. This year, that role has been very different to normal and I would 
like to thank you for your support and interaction that has allowed me to keep in touch with you and 
get to know as many of you as possible.  When your child arrives with us in September, I will be 
principally responsible for their welfare and progress throughout the initial year of their St Peter’s 
career.  I look forward to getting to know you all, much better, over the coming months and years.  I 
have enclosed some staff profiles so you can start and put names to faces ahead of September.   

  

Earlier in the year, we sent out some forms for you to complete and return to school, it is essential 
that we receive this vital information ahead of September, could you please complete these and the 
enclosed data sheet, and return them to school before Tuesday 1st September 2020.  

  

The staff here at St Peter’s have compiled some challenges for each department and I have 
enclosed a challenge booklet of tasks for your child to complete ahead of them joining our St Peter’s 
family, could you please help your child to complete this and ask them to bring this with them on the 
first day of term, and hand it in to me. 

  



 

 

I have also enclosed a special gold envelope for your child to open to find out what house they have 
been placed in, they can then look on the school website, under the students and parent/transition 
tab, to see a message from their new form teacher.    We would love to see photos of your child 
opening their gold envelopes so please do email me these, as well as any photos of them completing 
any of the tasks on the website on in the challenge booklet.   

  

Uniform 

Ross’s are now open, as usual, and therefore uniform can be tried on in the shop, alternatively 
uniform can be ordered online at https://rosssltd.co.uk.    PE kits can be ordered from 
https://www.sportsbulk.co.uk by selecting St Peter’s School on the drop down box.  There may be a 
delay in delivery, so please be aware of this when ordering in time for September.  

  

  

  

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me, throughout the summer, 
on my email and I will get back to you. 

  

I look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 2nd September.     

Yours sincerely 

  

Mrs R Hardy 

Year 7 Director of Progress & Transition 

hardy.r@stpeters.npcat.org.uk 
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